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Our Services Include:
Meal Preparation • Transportation • Lt. Housekeeping

Personal Grooming & Dressing • Overnight Supervision • Companionship

LICENSED & BONDED INSURED

KEEPING SENIORS INDEPENDENT
101 Timberlane Drive ~ Bangor, PA

610-881-4500 or 610-588-6000

EOE

 

Graduates of the 
Bangor Area High School 

Class of 1972 

You are invited to be our honored guests at the 
 Bangor Area School District 

One Hundred Thirty-Seventh Commencement Exercises on 
 Wednesday, June 1, 2022  

(rain date – Thursday, June 2, 2022) 
at Bangor Veterans Memorial Park Stadium 

Eisenhart Boulevard 
Bangor, Pennsylvania 

 
Attendees should report at 5:15 pm  

for light refreshments at the VIP Tent  
Commencement Exercises will begin at 6:30 p.m. 

 

50th Class Reunion will be held on October 22, 2022 
 

R.S.V.P. – bhsbangorpa1972@gmail.com  
or Jim Dungan 610-554-9682 

by May 11, 2022 (for June 1st Commencement Ceremony)   

 

Congratulations, Jacobsburg Historical Society!

Rep. Ann Flood
NAZARETH - Last week, I joined the Boulton Historic Site and Jacobsburg Historical Society for its 

50th anniversary celebration!
When I was younger, my father often took me to tour the Jacobsburg house and museum. It was 

so special to be back presenting the historical society a House citation years later.
Congratulations to these men and women who work so diligently to keep this museum going.

Girl Scout Award Ceremony
Rep. Ann Flood

NAZARETH - I also had the privilege of attending a Girl Scout award ceremony at Dryland United 
Church of Christ in Nazareth.

These girls earned bronze and silver awards for various community projects, while Molly Neidig was 
the sole recipient of the gold award for creating volunteer training videos for Equi-librium, which is a 
non-profit equine-assisted therapy program for individuals with musculoskeletal and sensory disor-
ders. Six of these girls were also recognized at the ceremony for their many years in Girl Scouts and 
will also soon be graduating high school.

Join me in congratulating these young ladies on their hard work!


